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Weekly Press Blotter October 21, 2024 

 

10-14-24 1109 hrs. 

Officers responded to the Target Store at the mall after security there reported a female was stopped 

for stealing $65 worth of items by under ringing at the self-checkout counter. The 35 yr. old female from 

Philadelphia is suspected of similar thefts on four occasions through the last month. She will be charged 

with Retail Theft. 

10-14-24 1812 hrs. 

Target security at the mall reported two females had stolen over $350 worth of baby formula and left 

the store. Officer Hurwitz located the suspects trying to get on a bus in the lot and stopped and took 

them into custody. Stephanie Simpson 39 yrs. old from Chester was charged with Retail Theft and held 

for arraignment. The other female, 37 yrs. old from Brookhaven, was found to have an active arrest 

warrant from Delaware County and was turned over to Constables for transport to the prison. Charges 

for Retail Theft will be filed on her. 

10-18-24 1851 hrs. 

A resident of the 300 block Memorial Park Dr. reported a political sign had been stolen from the front 

lawn area. The sign was later located damaged at Memorial Park, and it was learned that several 

juveniles had taken it. A new sign was later replaced by the juveniles involved and provided to the 

resident. 

10-19-24 1414 hrs. 

A resident of the 400 block Hawarden Dr. reported a front window of the house partially cracked. It 

appeared as if someone shot three BBs at the window. 

10-19-24 1838 hrs. 

A shopper at the mall reported his Subaru vehicle was stolen from the lot sometime after 1740 hrs.  

10-20-24 0705 hrs. 

A passerby reported someone possibly stealing a bike from a property on the 200 block Avon Rd. The 

witness reported a male subject ran to the lawn and took the bike and rode off towards Powell Rd. The 

owner of the bike called later to confirm the blue GT bike had been stolen.  



10-20-24 1825 hrs. 

Target security at the mall reported two male subjects had pushed two shopping carts of electronics and 

household goods out of the store failing to pay for the items and left the lot in a vehicle. Ofc. Walsh 

observed the vehicle and stopped it on Sproul Rd. Both males, 27 yr. old from Darby and 29 yr. old from 

Darby, were taken into custody and over $1000 worth of merchandise recovered. Retail Theft charges 

will be filed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


